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Female Genital Mutilation (FGM) Statement 
 

‘At St. Katherine’s School, we will believe that all our 
pupils should be kept safe from harm. Female Genital 
Mutilation affects girls particularly from North African 
countries, including Egypt, Sudan, Somalia and Sierra 
Leone. Although our school has no children from these 
backgrounds at present and we consider girls in our 
school safe from FGM, we will continue to review our 
policy annually.’ 

     

 

 

 

 
  

 

 


